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FAQO Ben Taylor

Regarding the above planning application, although we consider the proposed development to
be quite large for the area of the plot we are prepared to hold no opposition to the plan.

However, we do have a concern about the amount of noise which may arise from the spa and
bar area and perhaps this might be mentioned to the applicants when your decision is given.

Can we also bring to your ahtention that the 'No Man's Land' and trees which were referred to by
the Applicant is, in fact, in our ownership and indeed all the Owners of the houses in Willow
Drive,Barow. We have legal documentation to supplement our statement if required.




